
Semer Parish Council 

Minutes of Semer Parish Council held at Semer Village Hall on Wednesday 13th October 2021 at 
7pm 

Councillors attended Richard Keens (Chairman), James Pitcher, John Lawrence. 

Apologies received from Robert Thorogood and Jackie Barraclough. 

1. Chairman welcome. 
2. Minutes of the meeting of 14th July 2021 were read and approved. 
3. Union Hill- Councillors Robert Lindsey and Lee Jamerson were present, along with 

parishioners Jill Leeks, Barbara and Richard Thornley to discus the process of road signage as 
well as the hedge and trees on the opposite side of the road facing their properties that 
have become overgrown encroaching on the road by approximately 12 inches. Richard 
Keens will approach the owners of the properties to see if they can get their hedges and 
trees cut back to resolve the issue. 

4. Quiet Lanes- this is imminent, just awaiting labour to fix the signs. 
5. Semer Meadow- Richard Keens still to arrange grass cutting and hedge cutting. 
6. Councillors Robert Lindsey and Lee Jamerson submitted their report. 
7. Semer Website- James Pitcher kindly agreed to take charge of the Semer website. 
8. Precept- to remain the same at £3500. 

 

Next meeting to be arranged. 

 

Meeting closed 8.30pm 

 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………..        Date 


